City oAustln

The MBE/WBE & Small Business Enterprise Procurement
Program Advisory Committee Meeting

Scheduled for Tuesday, January 2, 2018
5:30p.m.

CANCELLED

The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act.
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.



